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COMING EVENTS
Mondays - 6:30pm - Boot Camp

7pm - Euchre
Wednesdays - 7:00pm - 8:00pm Belly 

Dancing
8:00pm - 9:00pm Hoops

Thursdays - 6:30pm - Boot Camp
6:30pm - 9:00pm -Fibre Arts 
Night

January 27 - Monthly Luncheon 
January 31, February 4-7 - Winter Carnival
April 9 - 50's Dance

MONTHLY LUNCHEON
Entertainment by Cheryl on the accordion. 
Due to the rising cost of  food, it is necessary 
to raise the price of  the lunch to $8.00 per 
person starting in February. 

NEXT MEETING 
The next regular meeting will be held 
Wednesday,  February 3 at 7:00 pm at the 
Rankin Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

CONGRATULATIONS
Congratulations to Rebecca and Ryan 
Paulson and family on the arrival of  Kaelyn 
Lillian Paulson on Nov. 4, 2015.  Welcome 
to the Community.

PLEASE COLLECT
We are looking for empty 710ml plastic pop 
bottles, to use for children's crafts.  If  you 
have any for us, it would be much 
appreciated.  We will need them for the end 
of  January.  Just drop them at the Rankin 
Centre or call 613 735-3380.  Thanks.

CARNIVAL BUTTONS
have been delivered. Cost of  each button 
remains at $2.00 and ALL events require a 
button.

Prizes are once again: 1st-$125.00, 2nd-
$100.00, 3rd- $75.00, 4th- $50.00, 5th- 
$25.00.  If  you were missed or need more, 
please call 613-735-5938. Please return no 
later than Feb.2. Thank you.

ANNUAL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP
Once again the Rankin Centre will be 
sponsoring two scholarships for $1000.00 
each for students graduating from high 
school in 2016 and continuing on.  
Application forms and specifcations can be 
found on our website.  For more information 
you can call 613 735-0224.  Also if  anyone 
would like to sponsor a scholarship in 
memory of  a loved one, you can also call this 
number.
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SYMPATHY
We extend our deepest sympathy to Wendy 
Kuehl and family on the death of  her 
brother Robert (Bobby) Neuman, on Dec. 7, 
2015.  May God be your comfort at this 
diffcult time.

NORTH ALGONA WILBERFORCE 
RECREATION COMMITTEE
Our meetings are open to all residents of  the 
township and we appreciate your views, 
ideas and suggestions.
Next meeting: Tuesday January 12th, 2016 
in council chambers at 7:00pm.

RAFFLE WINNERS
1st - Side of  beef-Freda Stresman of 
Pembroke
2nd - Whole pork-Cheryl McEvoy of  Kanata
3rd - Mosaic table- Alex Hamelin of  Rankin
4th - Turkey basket -Polly Sackman of 
Calabogie

The event was a tremendous success with 
only 66 unsold tickets out of  6000 printed, 
realizing a proft of  just over $9000.00 This 
would not have been possible without the 
great generosity of  the  following  who 
donated the prizes. Thank you to Wade 
Schroeder for the beef, Dwight & Christine 
Lemke, Casimir & Marlyn Sauk for the pork, 
Anne Sheppard for the table, Peter Sauk & 
Kellie Hisko-Benoit for the basket. Also to 
MacGarroch Meats of  Micksburg who 
donated the cost of  cutting and wrapping.
There were many who attended different 
events to sell tickets,[sometimes in bad 
weather]and they deserve recognition as 
follows- Gerry & Annette Hanniman, Sam 
Dillabough & Dawnelda Seigel, Peter Sauk, 
Pauline Kohlsmith, Cary & Cathy Grahl, 
Lorenz & Helen Kelo, Margaret Sell, Marc 
Bru, Margaret Scheuneman, Val & Kevin 
Champ, Ralph Verch, Grace Rutz, Cathy 
Doering, Alice Melcher, Terry & Sandra 
Hoffman and to all members of  the 
community who sold tickets.

Last, but certainly not least, thank you all 
who purchased tickets. Tickets were sold as 
far away as Niagara in the south, Sudbury in 
the north, the Pontiac to the east and many 
points in between.  A Job Well Done !!
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MONTHLY ZUMBA® FUNDRAISER
Come shake it with Holly and raise money 
for the re-construction of  the new rink!
Cost: $5 per person
(all proceeds to RCRC)
Winter Schedule: 
once a month on Sunday @ 3 pm

January 31
February 28
March 20
April 24

For more information contact: 
Holly Dole (Zumba® Instructor)
holly.dole@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/groups/rankinzumba/
OR call Shelley Dole
613-735-1738

MEMBERSHIPS
Memberships for the Rankin Centre are 
available for purchase at a cost of  $20.00 
for a family and $10.00 for a single person. 
They are available at any time of  the year by 
calling Cathy Grahl at 613-735-3381. They 
are also available at the booth.  A 
membership entitles you to a 20% discount 
off  hall rentals but you must be a member 
for 3 months before you can get the 
discount.  Thank you to everyone who 
supports the Centre by purchasing 
memberships annually. Get yours today!

3/3


